



July 30, 2025

Dear Broadmoor Families,

Welcome back to an exciting new school year at **Broadmoor Elementary School**, home of the **Little Bucs!** We hope your summer was filled with joy, rest, and memorable moments with loved ones. As we set sail into the 2025–2026 school year, we are thrilled to welcome our returning students and extend a warm greeting to those who are new to our Broadmoor family.

The **first day of school** will be **Thursday, August 7, 2025**. Our team is ready and eager to partner with you in supporting your child's academic, social, and emotional growth this year. At Broadmoor, we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and engaging learning environment where every child is encouraged to learn, grow, and achieve.

We would also like to invite you to our annual Meet and Greet event on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. This is a wonderful opportunity for students and families to:

- Meet their teachers
- Visit classrooms
- Drop off supplies
- Learn about school expectations
- Reconnect with friends and staff

This event helps ensure a smooth and exciting transition into the new school year. We encourage all families to attend!

As always, we thank you for your continued support and partnership. We look forward to working together to make this school year the best yet. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Let's make it a year full of growth, discovery, and success!

With Lil Buccaneer Pride,

## Kalan A. Jones

Principal Broadmoor Elementary School <a href="https://ebrschools.org/broadmoorelementary">https://ebrschools.org/broadmoorelementary</a>

